## BOURNE ELSEA PARK CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY

CEO/Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore Email: BEP.enguiries@abbeyacademies.co.uk

Sandown Drive Tel: 01778 426968

Bourne



15<sup>th</sup> July 2024

Dear Parents/Carers.

Once Upon a Time at Bourne Elsea Park C of E Primary Academy, the Year One Team issued an exciting invitation for the local fairy-tale characters to come into school.

Year One will be having this fun-filled Fairy-tale Day on Monday 9<sup>th</sup> September to introduce our first topic of the year. We would like the children to come into school in their best fairy-tale outfits. This could include anything from princes to princesses, knights to noble steeds or even wolves to gingerbread men! Costumes can be very simple and do not have to be shop bought.

There are many fairytales to choose from, including: Little Red Riding Hood, Jack and the Beanstalk, The Three Little Pigs, Cinderella, Snow White, The Gingerbread Man, The Three Billy Goats Gruff, Sleeping Beauty and many, many more! If you have any questions or would like any more suggestions, please speak to your child's new Year One teacher.

Thank you in advance; we cannot wait to start our exciting new topic with a magnificent array of costumes and a class of fabled characters.

Yours sincerely

The Year One Team